
Hello Parents, 

 

The nice weather will quickly come to an end.  This means winter is around the 

corner. CBCA has signed up with ONE CALL NOW, a program for texting and 

emails to communicate school closings or delays.  This can also be used by the 

school for announcements and reminders of special events.  We look forward to 

this convenience because WBNG TV is no longer supporting there text alerts, they 

will continue to have the ticker tape across the bottom of the TV. CBCA will 

continue to announce on WBNG TV, but will also use ONE CALL NOW text alerts.  

These alerts will come under the name and number of CBCA. We can have up to 

six phone numbers and five emails on each students account. Please help and fill 

out the bottom and return as soon as you can.   

Student(s)  Name(s)_____________________________________ 

Phone numbers_________________________________ 

   _______________________________ 

   _______________________________  

   _______________________________ 

   _______________________________ 

Emails  ____________________________________ 

  ____________________________________ 

  ____________________________________ 

  ____________________________________ 

Thank You  

MR. Krewson 


